
 

TENDER FOR 

THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF ONE (1) NEW 4WD ½ Ton Pickup Truck 

Contract No. RFP-FLEET01-2025 
 

 
Sealed Tenders, clearly marked as to contents, will be received by the Clerk’s 
Department: 

 
 

12:00 PM local time, April 15, 2025 
 

 

Scope of Work Contract RFP-FLEET01-2025 

The Municipality of Central Huron is requesting proposals from qualified firms to 
provide the Supply and Delivery of One (1) New 4WD ½ Ton Pickup Truck. 

For general questions about the Municipality’s RFP-FLEET01-2025 contact Road’s 
Manager, Brady Nolan at 519-482-3997 ext. 1235. 

To request being placed on the plan takers list/receive an electronic tender package 
contact Irelyn St. Onge istonge@centralhuron.com. Please specify which tender you 
are asking to be placed on the list for in your email. Only those companies placed on 
the plan takers list will be eligible to bid on this tender. 
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